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A Prayer for Our School 
Lord God, Thank you for making us and giving us this beautiful school.  Please let the end of the school 
year go well and keep us safe in the summer.  Please bless Father Erickson at his new assignment, and 
Father Meyers as he joins us. Amen. 
 

Special Dates 
Friday, May 10 Out of Uniform for $1 
Monday, May 13 Talent Show forms due 
Tuesday, May 14       Volunteer Appreciation Mass, 8:30am 
Thursday, May 23 Grand Parents’ Day@ 12:30 pm, Spring 

Concert and Art Show @ 6pm 
Friday, May 24 Preschool Graduation 
Saturday, May 25 Campus Planting, 9 am 
Monday, May 27 No School – Memorial Day 
Tuesday, May 28 Talent Show, 12:30 p.m. 
Thursday, May 30 8th Grade Graduation, 7 pm 
Wednesday, June 5 Field Day/Last Day of School 
Friday & Saturday               
June 14 – June 15 

Transfiguration Garage Sale 

 
  
We are grateful! 
Thank you! Staff and teachers are so grateful for all of the expressions of appreciation this week - the 
treats, the cards, and especially the prayers! Thank you so much! 
 
Volunteer Appreciation - Our Volunteer Appreciation Mass will be next Tuesday at 8:30am.  Our 
students will pray in a special way for all of the volunteers that help our students flourish.   
 
Upcoming Events 
Out of Uniform - This Friday students may come out of uniform for $1, dressed according to the out of 
uniform policy.  Please note, girls' shorts and skirts need to be within two inches of the knee.  
 
Forms - Students wanting to participate in the school Talent Show need to have a signed permission 
form turned in by Monday, May 13th.  Also, we do need information from all families for Grandparents 
Day on May 23rd.  Families may fill out the paper form, or the form can be filled out online 
here: Grandparents Day 
 
Volunteering - There are still opportunities for families to complete their required volunteer hours at many 
upcoming events.  Follow this link and use the tabs at the top of the page to see where you can share 
your talents: Volunteer  Also, on Saturday, May 25th, several parishioners will be planting and cleaning 
up the gardens around campus, and they can use help!  If you are available, please bring gloves and a 
mini shovel (if you have one) at 9am.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTuZ5xS25oTAGFxK59F36deja0HGW1tXSdDMUEADqUo42RpQ/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/33777DE02AECBEBC71-volunteer#/


 

   

 

 
Mrs. B.'s Bulletin 
Thank you to the many families who joined us for Family Fun Night!  I did not realize we had so many 
students who love to dance!  Kids were excited to see each other for some good play time, and parents 
had fun chatting and reconnecting.  We even had some alumni stop by and join in the fun!  It was also 
great to see so many children playing, crafting and laughing with their moms and dads.   The need for 
these kinds of lighthearted, fun events is great, so we are beginning to plan a family fun night for this fall 
to help us kick off our next school year.  We hope the families that joined us had a great time, and that all 
families will continue to come together!  

 


